
SUPERFUND REDEVELOPMENT  

WEBINAR
A DEVELOPER’S PERSPECTIVE ON 

SUPERFUND SITE REDEVELOPMENT 

Interested in creative site redevelopment strategies from an 
experienced developer? The Naval Industrial Reserve Ordnance 
Plant and FMC Corp. Superfund sites designed and manufactured 
advanced naval weapons. The developer has built a business 
industrial park in four phases. Hyde Development worked 
with Minnesota’s environmental agency to enroll the property 
encompassing the site in the state’s Voluntary Investigation and 
Cleanup Program. Using this alternative cleanup mechanism 
enabled close coordination between the cleanup and development 
design stages to support a phased cleanup approach that would 
allow for phased redevelopment construction. Part of Superfund 
Redevelopment’s roundtable webinar series, this training will 
focus on opportunities, benefits, strategies, liability protections 
and risk management for partnerships between developers, 
and local and state governments. This interactive session will 
include robust Q&A as well as an opportunity for participants to 
share their perspectives on how to encourage more and faster 
Superfund site redevelopment across the country. Presenters 
will answer questions about available resources and support, 
share best practices and update participants on the latest tools 
and guidance.

PRESENTERS:
Frank Avvisato, EPA Superfund Redevelopment

Tom Bloom, EPA Region 5
Kat West, Skeo Solutions

Paul Hyde, Hyde Development

WHEN:
TUESDAY, APRIL 21, 2020
1:00 P.M. TO 2:30 P.M. (EDT)

COST: FREE

For additional information 
and to register, please visit:
www.clu-in.org/training/webinar/SRIRoundtable

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 
Frank Avvisato at avvisato.frank@epa.gov | (703) 603-8949

Superfund Redevelopment www.epa.gov/superfund-redevelopment-initiative
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